
Junior High News 

For the October junior high town hall and tournament day, each 
homeroom was assigned with the task of creating a classroom door to 
match our October theme: Spooky, Deep, Dark Sea. Each homeroom 
incorporated its Under the Sea homeroom mascot into their spectacular 
designs. To carry the “spirit” of the season, no pun intended, they also 
added in their own unique, spooky touches. The designs were quite 
surprising, and each design was student inspired and made. Mr. 
O’Malley’s homeroom incorporated famous Halloween characters into 
their design while also using their Under the Sea mascot, the jellyfish. 
Each jellyfish was creative and handmade. Ms. DeLuca’s homeroom had 
a stunning hand-drawn shark, their mascot, and they kept the Halloween 
spirt with some cut-out pumpkins. Mrs. Morgan’s homeroom created an 
eerie pirate ship with a blob fish, their homeroom symbol, riding on top. 
Ms. Pegher’s door was one to admire and all of their turtles were 
beautifully drawn out and artsy. Mrs. Evanchec’s homeroom truly had 
quite the witty presentation. To show off their competitive nature, they 
embraced their narwhal as it punctured a shark (another homeroom’s 
mascot, of course), and it was an overall very fun and colorful door. Mr. 
Biehl’s homeroom had a very neat and well-articulated design. They had 
a huge octopus with a glowing background. To conclude the junior high 
doors, Ms. Hoch’s was one to admire. It had creepy bloody handprints 
and an alluring stingray. They were all creeptastic, but there can only be 
one winning homeroom. We will all find out which homeroom takes the 
cake with their breath-taking design and decoration at the Town Hall on 
October 31! Stay tuned for another junior high update! 
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